
 

School Board Community Linkage with Parents of Homeschooled Students  

12:30 - 1:30 p.m.  Friday, May 3, 2013  

District Office Board Room 

 

Linkage attendees included: 

 Homeschool Family Representatives: 

o Jolene Baijot 

o Chris Day 

o Kris DeBruine 

o Julie Goebel 

o Heather Hildreth 

o Kierin Lund 

o Gary McGill 

o Nikki Quinn 

o Andrea Rackl 

o Kate Yamamoto 

 School Board Members: 

o Kelly Bashaw 

o Ken Gass 

o Camille Hackler 

o Scott Stockburger 

 School District Administrators: 

o Greg Baker, Superintendent of Schools 

o Steve Clarke, Executive Director, Teaching and Learning 

o Nora Klewiada, Executive Director, Human Resources 

o Rob McElroy, Executive Administrator 

o Tom Venable, Deputy Superintendent 

School Board President Dr. Ken Gass called the meeting to order and, on behalf of the School 

Board, welcomed parents and district staff.  

Dr. Gass introduced Rob McElroy, Executive Administrator and facilitator of today’s meeting. 

Mr. McElroy explained the role of the facilitator and introduced Greg Baker, Superintendent of 

Schools.   

Dr. Baker welcomed the group and asked attendees to introduce themselves and briefly 

summarize their homeschooling experience.   
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What are some of the reasons families choose to homeschool? 

 It’s a different lifestyle. It’s like choosing to farm instead of working a 9-5 job. We need to 

make sure all the crops are in and the animals are fed, and whatever time allowance is 

needed, that’s just what we do. We are not angry or want to prove a point; it’s just a better 

lifestyle for us.  

 I went to the MP3 



http://bellinghamschools.org/form/school-board-listening-post

